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CONCERNS PERTAINING TO SOCIAL MEDIA POST BY MR. SIBUSISO MHLONGO 

The Durban University of Technology (DUT) is aware of the serious concerns circulating on social media regarding 

Mr. Sibusiso Mhlongo. The university acknowledges the importance and validity of these concerns and reassures the 

university community and members of the public that the matter has received our full attention. DUT is committed 

to upholding the highest standards of accountability and integrity.  

Upon investigation, it was discovered that Mr. Sibusiso Mhlongo was not a registered student at DUT and 

accordingly, any reference to Mr. Sibusiso Mhlongo being a DUT student is incorrect. DUT will engage with law 

enforcement to report the matter to the relevant authorities.  

The university distances itself from the extremely disturbing comments made by Mr. Sibusiso Mhlongo and is 

shocked and outraged by the highly offensive video recording that he posted online.  
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